
Governor Brian Kemp Speaks at Ga Farm Bureau Annual Conference on Jekyll Island. 

On Monday, December 6, GSWCC Employees, GFB Members, and others heard from Governor Brian 
Kemp at the GFB Annual Conference held on Jekyll Island. Governor Kemp talked about the importance 
of farmers in Georgia and his plans for the next 4 years. 

  

    

GWCC Region II Conservation Manager, Jennifer Standridge with Governor Brian Kemp and First Lady 
Marty Kemp. 



 


